
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

i14 Victorian State 
Championships 2022 

 

Notice to Competitors #1 
 
 

The Race Committee has issued an amendment 
to the Notice of Race as follows: 

 
Delete 10.1.4 and insert in its place: 
 
If only 2 races have been completed over 12-14 March, 
further days of racing will be scheduled later to fulfill the 
minimum number of races as detailed in 10.1.2. All 
entries will be notified of the new schedule & possible 
venue change as soon as possible. 

 
 
 
Andy Warner  
Sailing Manager 
10/03/22 
1200hrs 
 

 


